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EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF COUNCIL 

 
HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 
AND COUNCILLORS 
 
SUBJECT: GRANT APPLICATIONS 
 
The Executive Committee of Council submits the following recommendations for Council’s 
approval: 
 
#14/01 – Simon Fraser University Pipe Band Society   
  Piping World Championships 
   
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
1. THAT a grant in the amount of $400 be awarded to Simon Fraser University Pipe Band 

Society in support of travel expenses for two members and Burnaby residents to the Piping 
World Championships in Glasgow, Scotland.  

 
REPORT 

  
An application was received requesting a grant in support of travel expenses for two members and 
Burnaby residents Balaram and Venudhar Lowe of the Simon Fraser University Pipe Band Society to 
compete at the Piping World Championships held in Glasgow, Scotland in 2014 August. 

 
 Request: Unspecified  CPA:  2013 –  No Application 
    2012 - No Application 
    2011 -   No Application 
 
The Executive Committee of Council recommends that a grant in the amount of $400 be awarded to 
Simon Fraser University Pipe Band Society. 
 
#14/03 – Rotary Club of Burnaby Metrotown   
  2014 Wine, Food & Music Festival 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
1. THAT an in-kind grant of $2,000 be awarded to the Rotary Club of Burnaby Metrotown for 

the 2014 Wine, Food and Music Festival scheduled on 2014 April 26 at Lougheed Town 
Centre.  
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REPORT 
  
An application was received requesting an in-kind grant in support of the Rotary Club of Burnaby 
Metrotown for the 2014 Wine, Food and Music Festival scheduled to take place at the Lougheed 
Town Centre on Saturday, 2014 April 26.  Proceeds raised support literacy programs for charities and 
the worldwide eradication of polio. 

 
 Request: $3,000  CPA:  2013 –  $2,000 
    2012 - $2,000 
    2011 -   $2,000 
 
The Executive Committee of Council recommends that an in-kind grant of $2,000 be awarded to the 
Rotary Club of Burnaby Metrotown. 
 
 
#14/04 – Burnaby Family Life   
  Support for Burnaby Citizens 
   
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
1. THAT a grant in the amount of $16,000 be awarded to Burnaby Family Life in support of 

services provided by the organization for 2014.  
 

REPORT 
  
An application was received requesting a grant in support of funding services provided by the 
organization. 

 
 Request: $20,000  CPA:  2012 - $16,000 
    2011 - $16,000 
    2010 - $16,000 
 
The Executive Committee of Council recommends that a grant in the amount of $16,000 be awarded 
to Burnaby Family Life for 2014. 
 
#14/05 – Burnaby Neighbourhood House   
  Gilpin Daycare Site 
   
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
1. THAT a grant in the amount of $5,000 be awarded to Burnaby Neighbourhood House in 

support of equipment costs at the new Gilpin Daycare site.  
 

REPORT 
  
An application was received requesting a grant in support of equipment costs at the new Gilpin 
Daycare site.  This new facility will provide care to 40 children in addition to developing a new 
preschool program. 
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 Request: $8,700  CPA:  2013 - $19,861 – Tabled  
    2012 – No Application 
    2011 - No Application 
 
The Executive Committee of Council recommends that a grant in the amount of $5,000 be awarded 
to Burnaby Neighbourhood House. 
 
 
#14/06 – Burnaby Winter Club   
 PeeWee A1 Hockey Team 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
1. THAT the grant request be denied. 
 

REPORT 
    
An application was received requesting a grant to assist with travel expenses for seven players, who 
are Burnaby residents, to compete at the Quebec Winter Carnival International Pee-Wee Hockey 
Tournament to be held 2014 February 12-24.  The team qualified by winning the BC Provincials and 
the AAA BC Lower Mainland Thanksgiving Tournament held on 2013 October 11-14. 

 
 Request: Unspecified  CPA:  2013 – Denied 
                                          2012 – $1,000   
    2011 – No Application 
    
The Executive Committee of Council recommends that this grant request be denied as it does not fall 
within Council guidelines for awarding grants.  
 
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 

Councillor P. Calendino 
Chair 

 
Councillor P. McDonell 
Vice Chair 

 
Councillor D. Johnston 
Member 

 
 


